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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                   Friday 22nd November, 2024 

  

It has been a glorious week of snowy weather at Tattenhall Park Primary. The field has been filled with 

snowmen and enormous snowballs and we’ve even had a bit of extreme reading in our beautiful Wildery!  

 

Sewing at Gifford Lea 

Year 6 had a wonderful time sewing with residents 

from Gifford Lea on Wednesday. We have lots of 

exciting adventures planned this term with Gifford Lea 

and some of the residents will be visiting Squirrels in 

the next few weeks. Thank you to Miss Comish, Mrs 

Williams, Mrs Barton, Mrs Mason, Mrs Gibson and Mrs 

Tomlinson for making this magical moment happen. 

Donations from Usborne  

A big thank you to all the families who bought books in 

the summer Usborne book sale and sponsored the 

readathon. We have bought a huge pile of books with 

the proceeds, which will be a great asset to our library. 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 athletics squad had an excellent time at the Bishop 

Heber - Miss Foreman, Mr Cragg and Mrs Hughes said they did 

brilliantly, showed excellent sportsmanship   and came a very close 

third. Well done! 

 

Can you help! Year 1 and 2 have asked if any families have two hay 

bales they could borrow for their Christmas production? Please let 

the office know if you can help. 

 

Have a super weekend,  

Mrs Bolton 

mailto:admin@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk


 

   

 


